

Back to School!

Welcome back to Keota Elementary for the 2025–2026 school year!

Our students and staff have had a fantastic first week! We've loved seeing familiar faces return and meeting our new students. This week, we began establishing our school and classroom expectations and routines.

We're excited to dive back in after the Labor Day weekend and are looking forward to an amazing year at KES!

School Breakfast & Morning Recess

Reminder that our doors open for school breakfast & morning recess at 7:40 AM.

IMPORTANT DATES

9.1.25 - No School (Labor Day)

9.5.25 - Friday School

9.12.25 - No School (Professional Development)

Dismissal Reminder

Reminder: Parents and guardians, please remain in your vehicles and pull up to the flagpole during town dismissal.

Thank you for helping us keep the process safe and efficient!

PTO Shoutout!

KES Staff would like to shoutout & thank our Keota PTO for the refreshments this afternoon!

It's a great day to be an Eagle!